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Eventually, you will completely discover a new experience and carrying out by
spending more cash. yet when? reach you bow to that you require to acquire
those every needs when having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to get
something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to
understand even more on the subject of the globe, experience, some places, past
history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your extremely own period to con reviewing habit. along with guides you
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IBM Classification Module: Make It Work for You Wei-Dong Zhu 2009-11-03 IBM®
Classification Module (Classification Module) Version 8.6 is an advanced
enterprise software platform tool designed to allow organizations to automate
the classification of unstructured content. By deploying the module in various
areas of a business, organizations can reduce or avoid manual processes
associated with subjective decision making around unstructured content.
Organizations can also streamline the ingestion of that content into their
business systems in order to use the information within the business systems
more effectively. At the same time, the organizations can safely remove
irrelevant or obsolete information and therefore utilize the storage
infrastructure more efficiently. By reducing the human element in this process,
Classification Module ensures accuracy and consistency and enables auditing
while simultaneously driving down labor costs. This IBM Redbooks® publication
explains what Classification Module does, the key concepts to understand when
working with Classification Module, and its integration with other products and
systems. With this book, we show you how Classification Module helps your
organization to automate the classification of large volumes of unstructured
content in a consistent and accurate manner. The topics that are covered
include building, training, and fine-tuning the knowledge base, creating
decision plans, working with Classification Workbench, and step-by-step
integration with other products and solutions. This book is intended to educate
both technical specialists and nontechnical personnel in how to make
Classification Module work for your organizations.
CEH Certified Ethical Hacker Study Guide Kimberly Graves 2010-06-03 Full
Coverage of All Exam Objectives for the CEH Exams 312-50 and EC0-350 Thoroughly
prepare for the challenging CEH Certified Ethical Hackers exam with this
comprehensive study guide. The book provides full coverage of exam topics,
real-world examples, and includes a CD with chapter review questions, two fulllength practice exams, electronic flashcards, a glossary of key terms, and the
entire book in a searchable pdf e-book. What's Inside: Covers ethics and legal
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issues, footprinting, scanning, enumeration, system hacking, trojans and
backdoors, sniffers, denial of service, social engineering, session hijacking,
hacking Web servers, Web application vulnerabilities, and more Walks you
through exam topics and includes plenty of real-world scenarios to help
reinforce concepts Includes a CD with an assessment test, review questions,
practice exams, electronic flashcards, and the entire book in a searchable pdf
Linux Administration Handbook Evi Nemeth 2006-10-30 “As this book shows, Linux
systems are just as functional, secure, and reliable as their proprietary
counterparts. Thanks to the ongoing efforts of thousands of Linux developers,
Linux is more ready than ever for deployment at the frontlines of the real
world. The authors of this book know that terrain well, and I am happy to leave
you in their most capable hands.” –Linus Torvalds “The most successful sysadmin
book of all time–because it works!” –Rik Farrow, editor of ;login: “This book
clearly explains current technology with the perspective of decades of
experience in large-scale system administration. Unique and highly
recommended.” –Jonathan Corbet, cofounder, LWN.net “Nemeth et al. is the
overall winner for Linux administration: it’s intelligent, full of insights,
and looks at the implementation of concepts.” –Peter Salus, editorial director,
Matrix.net Since 2001, Linux Administration Handbook has been the definitive
resource for every Linux® system administrator who must efficiently solve
technical problems and maximize the reliability and performance of a production
environment. Now, the authors have systematically updated this classic guide to
address today’s most important Linux distributions and most powerful new
administrative tools. The authors spell out detailed best practices for every
facet of system administration, including storage management, network design
and administration, web hosting, software configuration management, performance
analysis, Windows interoperability, and much more. Sysadmins will especially
appreciate the thorough and up-to-date discussions of such difficult topics
such as DNS, LDAP, security, and the management of IT service organizations.
Linux® Administration Handbook, Second Edition, reflects the current versions
of these leading distributions: Red Hat® Enterprise Linux® FedoraTM Core SUSE®
Linux Enterprise Debian® GNU/Linux Ubuntu® Linux Sharing their war stories and
hard-won insights, the authors capture the behavior of Linux systems in the
real world, not just in ideal environments. They explain complex tasks in
detail and illustrate these tasks with examples drawn from their extensive
hands-on experience.
Oracle Solaris 11 System Virtualization Essentials Jeff Victor 2016-09-05 A
Concise, Up-to-Date Guide to Oracle Virtualization Technologies, Including
Oracle Solaris Zones, Oracle VM Server for SPARC, Physical Domains, and Oracle
VM Virtual Box Oracle� Solaris 11 System Virtualization Essentials, Second
Edition, has been fully updated for Oracle 11 and is a complete, practical, and
up-to-date guide to selecting, implementing, and applying today's Oracle
virtualization technologies to real-world business problems. Four Oracle
experts thoroughly cover current Oracle Solaris virtualization options. They
help you understand key use cases, including consolidation, asynchronous
workloads, software development, testing/staging, workload mobility, legacy OS
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support, provisioning, scalability, fine-grained OS changes, and security. They
also compare and address each leading approach to virtualization: OS
virtualization, hypervisor-based virtual machines, and hardware partitioning.
The authors illuminate the use of virtualization with many Oracle software
applications and engineered systems, including SuperCluster, Secure Enterprise
Cloud Infrastructure, Exalytics, Oracle Database, and security hardening
scenarios. Bringing together case study examples and in-the-trenches
experience, this guide explains how to Leverage Oracle Solaris Zones to improve
security, deployment, resource usage, and management Use Logical Domains to
deploy different versions of Oracle Solaris on SPARC systems Maximize workload
isolation on SPARC systems with Physical Domains Use Oracle Solaris Zones to
optimize workload efficiency and scalability Improve data center flexibility
with live migration Develop and test software in heterogeneous environments
with Oracle VM Virtual Box Mix virtualization technologies to maximize workload
density Migrate Solaris 10 workloads to new hardware via Solaris Zones Register
your product at informit.com/register for convenient access to downloads,
updates, and corrections as they become available.
Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration Bill Calkins 2013 Oracle® Solaris 11
System Administration covers every skill required to effectively install and
administer the Oracle® Solaris 11.1 operating system in production
environments. It features dozens of step-bystep “learn by example” procedures,
demonstrating how to apply complex solutions in real-world data center
environments. Author Bill Calkins has administered and taught Oracle Solaris
and its predecessors for more than twenty years. He also helped develop the
newest Oracle Certified Associate (OCA) and Oracle Certified Professional (OCP)
exams, which raise the bar for Solaris certification. This guide covers every
new 1Z0-821 exam topic in detail and also covers many 1Z0-822 exam topics.
Calkins also reviews the changes that system administrators will face when
upgrading to Solaris 11.1 and presents new ways to perform familiar tasks on
both SPARC and x86 hardware. You'll learn how to Install the Solaris 11
Operating Environment with Live Media or Text Interactive installers Install,
manage, and update software with the Image Packaging System and IPS
repositories Understand, customize, and troubleshoot SPARC and x86 boot
processes from system power-up to loading the OS (including coverage of ILOM,
OpenBoot, and GRUB 2) Administer and create services through the service
management facility (SMF) Configure system messaging using SMF notifications,
syslog and rsyslog Configure and administer ZFS storage pools, including ZFS on
the boot drive, local disks, LUNs, and a SAN Configure and manage ZFS file
systems: encryption, redundancy, snapshots, clones, network sharing,
monitoring, device replacement, and legacy UFS migration Create, migrate,
contain, and administer zones, including solaris10 branded and immutable zones
Use RBAC to create custom rights profiles and grant special privileges Manage
and monitor system process scheduler (including FSS process schedulers and proc
tools) Configure Solaris networking and network services, including Reactive
and Fixed Network Configurations, VNICs, and Virtual Networking A companion
website (unixed.com/solaris11book.html) includes new 1Z0-821 and 1Z0-822 study
strategies and self-assessment exams.
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Oracle BI 11g Sideris Courseware Corp 2012 This textbook offers an exhaustive,
step-by-step guide through the powerful features of the Oracle Business
Intelligence (BI) product suite. One will learn the concepts, methods and
techniques for building sophisticated data analytic modules. Analytic results
are then organized into interactive dashboards. A solid foundation is laid for
one to progress onto the latest and most advanced data analytic capabilities.
The following specific topics are included in this guide book: Background
discussion of data warehousing, business intelligence (BI) and data analytics
presented in a form that business professionals can readily understand;
Background concepts regarding logical data models, star schema and snowflake
schema warehouse models; How to build analytical models using fact tables,
dimensions, dimension hierarchies, cubes, measures and other multidimensional
data model objects; Use interactive Dashboards to analyze data, uncover trends
and make strategic business decisions; Export BI results to productivity
software such as Microsoft Office or other external systems; Design customized
Dashboards to reflect an individual's role, perspective or business interest;
Creating data analyses and dynamically interact with results produced from
Oracle BI; Format analyses using sorts, filters and prompts; Format column
output, subtotaling, customization of column properties and transforming column
data using formulas; Create results with compound layouts, including views such
as tabular, chart, pivot table, gauge and others; Manage content, permissions
and access within the Presentation Catalog. This textbook includes dozens of
learning exercises, with detailed point-and-click solutions also provided.
Oracle to DB2 Conversion Guide: Compatibility Made Easy Yvonne Chan 2014-07-03
This IBM® Redbooks® publication describes IBM DB2® SQL compatibility features.
The latest version of DB2 includes extensive native support for the PL/SQL
procedural language, new data types, scalar functions, improved concurrency,
built-in packages, OCI, SQLPlus, and more. These features can help with
developing applications that run on both DB2 and Oracle and can help simplify
the process of moving from Oracle to DB2. In addition, IBM now provides tools
to simplify the enablement process, such as the highly scalable IBM Data
Movement Tool for moving schema and data into DB2, and an Editor and Profiler
for PL/SQL provided by the IBM Data Studio tool suite. This Oracle to DB2
migration guide describes new technology, preferred practices for moving to
DB2, and common scenarios that can help you as you move from Oracle to DB2.
This book is intended for IT architects and developers who are converting from
Oracle to DB2. DB2 compatibility with Oracle is provided through native
support. The new capabilities in DB2 that provide compatibility are implemented
at the lowest and most intimate levels of the database kernel, as though they
were originally engineered for DB2. means that the DB2 implementation is done
without the aid of an emulation layer. This intimacy leads to the scalable
implementation that DB2 offers, providing identical performance between DB2
compatibility features and DB2 other language elements. For example, DB2 runs
SQL PL at the same performance as PL/SQL implementations of the same function.
DB2 Virtualization Whei-Jen Chen 2009-11-25 Server virtualization technologies
are becoming more popular to help efficiently utilize resources by
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consolidating servers. IBM® , the first company that developed and made
available the virtual technology in 1966, offers advanced, powerful, reliable,
and cost-saving virtualization technologies in various hardware and software
products including DB2® for Linux, UNIX, and Windows. This IBM Redbooks®
publication describes using IBM DB2 9 with server virtualization. We start with
a general overview of virtualization and describe specific server
virtualization technologies to highlight how the server virtualization
technologies have been implemented. With this introduction anyone new to
virtualization will have a better understanding of server virtualization and
the industry server virtualization technologies available in the market.
Following the virtualization concept, we describe in detail the setup,
configuration, and managing of DB2 with three leading server virtualization
technologies: IBM Power SystemsTM with PowerVMTM VMware Hyper-V We discuss the
virtual machine setup with DB2 in mind to help IT support understand the
effective ways of setting up a virtual environment specific for DB2. We explain
the architecture and components of these three server virtualization
technologies to allow DBAs to understand how a database environment using DB2
can benefit from using the server virtualization technologies. In addition, we
discuss the DB2 features and functions that can take advantage of using server
virtualization. These features are put into practice when describing how to set
up DB2 with the three virtualization technologies discussed in this book. This
book also includes a list of best practices from the various tests performed
while using these virtualization technologies. These best practices can be used
as a guideline or a reference when setting up DB2 using these virtualization
technologies.
Decision Support Systems Daniel J. Power 2002 For MIS specialists and
nonspecialists alike, a comprehensive, readable, understandable guide to the
concepts and applications of decision support systems.
IBM Tape Library Guide for Open Systems Larry Coyne 2018 Abstract This IBM®
Redbooks® publication presents a general introduction to the latest IBM tape
and tape library technologies. Featured tape technologies include the IBM LTO
Ultrium and Enterprise 3592 tape drives, and their implementation in IBM tape
libraries. This 16th edition introduces the new TS1160 tape drive with up to 20
TB capacity on JE media and the latest updates to the IBM TS4500 and TS4300
tape libraries, It includes generalized sections about Small Computer System
Interface (SCSI) and Fibre Channel connections, and multipath architecture
configurations. This book also covers tools and techniques for library
management. It is intended for anyone who wants to understand more about IBM
tape products and their implementation. It is suitable for IBM clients, IBM
Business Partners, IBM specialist sales representatives, and technical
specialists. If you do not have a background in computer tape storage products,
you might need to read other sources of information. In the interest of being
concise, topics that are generally understood are not covered in detail.
Fundamentals of Computer Programming with C# Svetlin Nakov 2013-09-01 The free
book "Fundamentals of Computer Programming with C#" is a comprehensive computer
oracle-solaris-11-administration-student-guide

5/19

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 3, 2022 by guest

programming tutorial that teaches programming, logical thinking, data
structures and algorithms, problem solving and high quality code with lots of
examples in C#. It starts with the first steps in programming and software
development like variables, data types, conditional statements, loops and
arrays and continues with other basic topics like methods, numeral systems,
strings and string processing, exceptions, classes and objects. After the
basics this fundamental programming book enters into more advanced programming
topics like recursion, data structures (lists, trees, hash-tables and graphs),
high-quality code, unit testing and refactoring, object-oriented principles
(inheritance, abstraction, encapsulation and polymorphism) and their
implementation the C# language. It also covers fundamental topics that each
good developer should know like algorithm design, complexity of algorithms and
problem solving. The book uses C# language and Visual Studio to illustrate the
programming concepts and explains some C# / .NET specific technologies like
lambda expressions, extension methods and LINQ. The book is written by a team
of developers lead by Svetlin Nakov who has 20+ years practical software
development experience. It teaches the major programming concepts and way of
thinking needed to become a good software engineer and the C# language in the
meantime. It is a great start for anyone who wants to become a skillful
software engineer. The books does not teach technologies like databases, mobile
and web development, but shows the true way to master the basics of programming
regardless of the languages, technologies and tools. It is good for beginners
and intermediate developers who want to put a solid base for a successful
career in the software engineering industry. The book is accompanied by free
video lessons, presentation slides and mind maps, as well as hundreds of
exercises and live examples. Download the free C# programming book, videos,
presentations and other resources from http://introprogramming.info. Title:
Fundamentals of Computer Programming with C# (The Bulgarian C# Programming
Book) ISBN: 9789544007737 ISBN-13: 978-954-400-773-7 (9789544007737) ISBN-10:
954-400-773-3 (9544007733) Author: Svetlin Nakov & Co. Pages: 1132 Language:
English Published: Sofia, 2013 Publisher: Faber Publishing, Bulgaria Web site:
http://www.introprogramming.info License: CC-Attribution-Share-Alike Tags:
free, programming, book, computer programming, programming fundamentals, ebook,
book programming, C#, CSharp, C# book, tutorial, C# tutorial; programming
concepts, programming fundamentals, compiler, Visual Studio, .NET, .NET
Framework, data types, variables, expressions, statements, console, conditional
statements, control-flow logic, loops, arrays, numeral systems, methods,
strings, text processing, StringBuilder, exceptions, exception handling, stack
trace, streams, files, text files, linear data structures, list, linked list,
stack, queue, tree, balanced tree, graph, depth-first search, DFS, breadthfirst search, BFS, dictionaries, hash tables, associative arrays, sets,
algorithms, sorting algorithm, searching algorithms, recursion, combinatorial
algorithms, algorithm complexity, OOP, object-oriented programming, classes,
objects, constructors, fields, properties, static members, abstraction,
interfaces, encapsulation, inheritance, virtual methods, polymorphism,
cohesion, coupling, enumerations, generics, namespaces, UML, design patterns,
extension methods, anonymous types, lambda expressions, LINQ, code quality,
high-quality code, high-quality classes, high-quality methods, code formatting,
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self-documenting code, code refactoring, problem solving, problem solving
methodology, 9789544007737, 9544007733
UNIX and Linux System Administration Handbook Evi Nemeth 2017-09-14 “As an
author, editor, and publisher, I never paid much attention to the
competition—except in a few cases. This is one of those cases. The UNIX System
Administration Handbook is one of the few books we ever measured ourselves
against.” —Tim O’Reilly, founder of O’Reilly Media “This edition is for those
whose systems live in the cloud or in virtualized data centers; those whose
administrative work largely takes the form of automation and configuration
source code; those who collaborate closely with developers, network engineers,
compliance officers, and all the other worker bees who inhabit the modern
hive.” —Paul Vixie, Internet Hall of Fame-recognized innovator and founder of
ISC and Farsight Security “This book is fun and functional as a desktop
reference. If you use UNIX and Linux systems, you need this book in your shortreach library. It covers a bit of the systems’ history but doesn’t bloviate.
It’s just straight-forward information delivered in a colorful and memorable
fashion.” —Jason A. Nunnelley UNIX® and Linux® System Administration Handbook,
Fifth Edition, is today’s definitive guide to installing, configuring, and
maintaining any UNIX or Linux system, including systems that supply core
Internet and cloud infrastructure. Updated for new distributions and cloud
environments, this comprehensive guide covers best practices for every facet of
system administration, including storage management, network design and
administration, security, web hosting, automation, configuration management,
performance analysis, virtualization, DNS, security, and the management of IT
service organizations. The authors—world-class, hands-on technologists—offer
indispensable new coverage of cloud platforms, the DevOps philosophy,
continuous deployment, containerization, monitoring, and many other essential
topics. Whatever your role in running systems and networks built on UNIX or
Linux, this conversational, well-written ¿guide will improve your efficiency
and help solve your knottiest problems.
Oracle Automatic Storage Management: Under-the-Hood & Practical Deployment
Guide Nitin Vengurlekar 2007-11-26 Build and manage a scalable storage
infrastructure with Oracle Automatic Storage Management Streamline data
management and provisioning using Oracle Automatic Storage Management (Oracle
ASM) and the detailed information contained in this exclusive Oracle Press
resource. Written by a team of database experts, Oracle Automatic Storage
Management: Under-the-Hood & Practical Deployment Guide explains how to build
and maintain a dynamic, highly available Oracle database storage environment.
Inside, you'll learn how to configure storage for Oracle ASM, build disk
groups, use data striping and mirroring, and optimize performance. You'll also
learn how to ensure consistency across server and storage platforms, maximize
data redundancy, and administer Oracle ASM from the command line. Manage Oracle
ASM Instances and configure Oracle RDBMS instances to leverage Oracle ASM
Define, discover, and manage disk storage under Oracle ASM Create external,
normal-redundancy, and high-redundancy disk groups Add and remove Oracle ASM
storage without affecting RDMS instance availability Learn how Oracle ASM
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provides even I/O distribution Work with Oracle ASM directories, files,
templates, and aliases Improve storage performance and integrity using the
ASMLIB API Simplify system administration with the Oracle ASM command line
interface Understand key internal Oracle ASM structures and algorithms
Producing Open Source Software Karl Fogel 2005-10-07 The corporate market is
now embracing free, "open source" software like never before, as evidenced by
the recent success of the technologies underlying LAMP (Linux, Apache, MySQL,
and PHP). Each is the result of a publicly collaborative process among numerous
developers who volunteer their time and energy to create better software. The
truth is, however, that the overwhelming majority of free software projects
fail. To help you beat the odds, O'Reilly has put together Producing Open
Source Software, a guide that recommends tried and true steps to help free
software developers work together toward a common goal. Not just for developers
who are considering starting their own free software project, this book will
also help those who want to participate in the process at any level. The book
tackles this very complex topic by distilling it down into easily
understandable parts. Starting with the basics of project management, it
details specific tools used in free software projects, including version
control, IRC, bug tracking, and Wikis. Author Karl Fogel, known for his work on
CVS and Subversion, offers practical advice on how to set up and use a range of
tools in combination with open mailing lists and archives. He also provides
several chapters on the essentials of recruiting and motivating developers, as
well as how to gain much-needed publicity for your project. While managing a
team of enthusiastic developers -- most of whom you've never even met -- can be
challenging, it can also be fun. Producing Open Source Software takes this into
account, too, as it speaks of the sheer pleasure to be had from working with a
motivated team of free software developers.
OCP: Oracle Database 11g Administrator Certified Professional Study Guide
Robert G. Freeman 2009-05-18 This updated study guide for the latest release of
the most popular database software in the world—Oracle Database 11g— reviews
using the RMAN recovery catalog, handling Flashback technology, managing memory
and resources, automating tasks, diagnosing the database, and much more. Plus,
more than 100 pages of workbook exercises help prepare you to take the 1Z0-053
exam. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not included as
part of eBook file.
Learning Kali Linux Ric Messier 2018-07-17 With more than 600 security tools in
its arsenal, the Kali Linux distribution can be overwhelming. Experienced and
aspiring security professionals alike may find it challenging to select the
most appropriate tool for conducting a given test. This practical book covers
Kali’s expansive security capabilities and helps you identify the tools you
need to conduct a wide range of security tests and penetration tests. You’ll
also explore the vulnerabilities that make those tests necessary. Author Ric
Messier takes you through the foundations of Kali Linux and explains methods
for conducting tests on networks, web applications, wireless security, password
vulnerability, and more. You’ll discover different techniques for extending
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Kali tools and creating your own toolset. Learn tools for stress testing
network stacks and applications Perform network reconnaissance to determine
what’s available to attackers Execute penetration tests using automated exploit
tools such as Metasploit Use cracking tools to see if passwords meet complexity
requirements Test wireless capabilities by injecting frames and cracking
passwords Assess web application vulnerabilities with automated or proxy-based
tools Create advanced attack techniques by extending Kali tools or developing
your own Use Kali Linux to generate reports once testing is complete
IBM System Storage Business Continuity: Part 1 Planning Guide Charlotte Brooks
2007-03-07 A disruption to your critical business processes could leave the
entire business exposed. Today's organizations face ever-escalating customer
demands and expectations. There is no room for downtime. You need to provide
your customers with continuous service because your customers have a lot of
choices. Your competitors are standing ready to take your place. As you work
hard to grow your business, you face the challenge of keeping your business
running without a glitch. To remain competitive, you need a resilient IT
infrastructure. This IBM Redbooks publication introduces the importance of
Business Continuity in today's IT environments. It provides a comprehensive
guide to planning for IT Business Continuity and can help you design and select
an IT Business Continuity solution that is right for your business environment.
We discuss the concepts, procedures, and solution selection for Business
Continuity in detail, including the essential set of IT Business Continuity
requirements that you need to identify a solution. We also present a rigorous
Business Continuity Solution Selection Methodology that includes a sample
Business Continuity workshop with step-by-step instructions in defining
requirements. This book is meant as a central resource book for IT Business
Continuity planning and design. The companion title to this book, IBM System
Storage Business Continuity: Part 2 Solutions Guide, SG24-6548, describes
detailed product solutions in the System Storage Resiliency Portfolio.
SAP Backup using Tivoli Storage Manager Budi Darmawan 2013-04-26 In this IBM®
Redbooks® publication, we give an overview of different data management topics
related to a typical SAP® data center. The intrinsic functionality of SAP is
not designed to completely handle all the tasks of a data center by itself, but
the SAP system offers several interface possibilities to attach external tools
to it to accomplish this task We explain SAP basic concepts and the issues with
SAP data management. We introduce Tivoli® Storage Manager and all of its
products that are related to SAP data management. We provide some comparison
between database backup and recovery tools. Finally, we discuss data archiving
using IBM DB2® CommonStore for SAP, and discuss high availability requirements
and disaster recovery considerations. The second part of this book discusses a
practical implementation of SAP backup and recovery with Tivoli Storage
Manager. We implement this setup on two separate SAP systems: one running DB2
and the other running Oracle® database. We also implement LAN-free backup and
FlashCopy® scenarios. In the sample implementation section, we show many
different tasks, such as backup and restore, database recovery, backup
monitoring, and tuning. We also cover some advanced backup/availability
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considerations, such as split mirror backup and standby databases. This book
helps individuals that operate an SAP environment to devise a strategy for a
sound and comprehensive data backup solution using the IBM Tivoli Storage
Management product family.
Certified OpensStack Administrator Study Guide Andrey Markelov 2017-02-11
Teaches you how and what to study in order to be best prepared for the
Certified OpenStack Administrator exam. This fast-growing technology is
creating a market that needs more qualified IT specialists with proven skills.
This book covers 100% of the exam requirements for both The OpenStack
Foundation and the Mirantis OpenStack Certification Exam. Each theme is taught
using practical exercises and instructions for the command line and for the
graphical client (Horizon). Each chapter is followed by review questions,
complete with answers. Even after you have taken and passed your OpenStack
exam, this book will remain a useful reference. What You Will Learn Understand
the components that make up the cloud. Install and make an OpenStack
distribution from Mirantis, Red Hat or another community version. Work with
OpenStack Identity Management, Dashboard, CLI, Object Storage, Block Storage,
Networking, Telemetry, Orchestration, and Image Services. Learn how to
troubleshoot all the main OpenStack services. Understand where to find
information for future work with OpenStack. Who This Book Is For Certified
OpenStack Administrator Study Guide is for Cloud and Linux engineers looking
for a better understanding of how to work with the modern OpenStack IaaS Cloud,
and wants to prove their knowledge by passing a Certified OpenStack
Administrator Exam.
DTrace Brendan Gregg 2011-03-18 The Oracle Solaris DTrace feature
revolutionizes the way you debug operating systems and applications. Using
DTrace, you can dynamically instrument software and quickly answer virtually
any question about its behavior. Now, for the first time, there's a
comprehensive, authoritative guide to making the most of DTrace in any
supported UNIX environment--from Oracle Solaris to OpenSolaris, Mac OS X, and
FreeBSD. Written by key contributors to the DTrace community, DTrace teaches by
example, presenting scores of commands and easy-to-adapt, downloadable D
scripts. These concise examples generate answers to real and useful questions,
and serve as a starting point for building more complex scripts. Using them,
you can start making practical use of DTrace immediately, whether you're an
administrator, developer, analyst, architect, or support professional. The
authors fully explain the goals, techniques, and output associated with each
script or command. Drawing on their extensive experience, they provide strategy
suggestions, checklists, and functional diagrams, as well as a chapter of
advanced tips and tricks. You'll learn how to Write effective scripts using
DTrace's D language Use DTrace to thoroughly understand system performance
Expose functional areas of the operating system, including I/O, filesystems,
and protocols Use DTrace in the application and database development process
Identify and fix security problems with DTrace Analyze the operating system
kernel Integrate DTrace into source code Extend DTrace with other tools This
book will help you make the most of DTrace to solve problems more quickly and
oracle-solaris-11-administration-student-guide

10/19

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 3, 2022 by guest

efficiently, and build systems that work faster and more reliably.
OCA Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration Exam Guide (Exam 1Z0-821) Michael
Ernest 2013-05-07 The only Oracle Press guide to all three exams required for
OCP Oracle Solaris 11 System Administrator and Oracle Certified Expert Oracle
Solaris 11 Network Administrator certification OCP/OCE Oracle Solaris 11 System
& Network Administrator All-in-One Exam Guide offers 100% coverage of all exam
objectives for three Solaris 11 exams, preparing you for two Oracle
credentials—OCP Oracle Solaris 11 System Administrator and Oracle Certified
Expert Oracle Solaris 11 Network Administrator. By design, this Oracle Press
exam guide allows you to prepare for the highest-level Solaris 11 credential,
Oracle Certified Expert Network Administrator, while studying for the requisite
OCP System Administrator credential. Beyond exam prep, the book also serves as
an on-the-job reference, as each chapter includes examples, practice questions,
and a chapter summary for a quick review of the chapter's salient points. Exam
tips are also interspersed throughout the book to highlight key exam topics.
The CD-ROM contains more than 300 practice exam questions, with an additional
300 available for free download, that match the content, feel, and difficulty
of the real exam questions. OCP/OCE Oracle Solaris 11 System & Network
Administrator All-in-One Exam Guide Covers Oracle Solaris 11 System AND Network
Administrator exams Includes CD-ROM with three simulated practice exams and an
e-book Offers three additional practice exams for download with free
registration for a total of six complete practice exams
Practical Oracle E-Business Suite Syed Zaheer 2016-09-30 Learn to build and
implement a robust Oracle E-Business Suite system using the new release, EBS
12.2. This hands-on, real-world guide explains the rationale for using an
Oracle E-Business Suite environment in a business enterprise and covers the
major technology stack changes from EBS version 11i through R12.2. You will
learn to build up an EBS environment from a simple single-node installation to
a complex multi-node high available setup. Practical Oracle E-Business Suite
focuses on release R12.2, but key areas in R12.1 are also covered wherever
necessary. Detailed instructions are provided for the installation of EBS R12.2
in single and multi-node configurations, the logic and methodology used in EBS
patching, and cloning of EBS single-node and complex multi-node environments
configured with RAC. This book also provides information on FMW used in EBS
12.2, as well as performance tuning and EBS 12.2 on engineered system
implementations. What You Will Learn:/bbr/pdivp/pulliUnderstand Oracle EBS
software and the underlying technology stack componentsbr/liliInstall/configure
Oracle E-Business Suite R12.2 in simple and HA complex setupsbr/liliManage
Oracle EBS 12.2br/liliUse online patching (adop) for Installation of Oracle EBS
patchesbr/liliClone an EBS environment in simple and complex
configurationsbr/liliPerform and tune Oracle EBS in all layers
(Application/DB/OS/NW)br/liliSecure E-Business Suite R12.2br/li/ul/divbrbWho
This Book Is For:/bp/pp/pp/pp/pp/pp/p Developers, data architects, and data
scientists looking to integrate the most successful big data open stack
architecture and how to choose the correct technology in every layer
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EnCase Computer Forensics -- The Official EnCE Steve Bunting 2012-09-14 The
official, Guidance Software-approved book on the newest EnCE exam! The EnCE
exam tests that computer forensic analysts and examiners have thoroughly
mastered computer investigation methodologies, as well as the use of Guidance
Software's EnCase Forensic 7. The only official Guidance-endorsed study guide
on the topic, this book prepares you for the exam with extensive coverage of
all exam topics, real-world scenarios, hands-on exercises, up-to-date legal
information, and sample evidence files, flashcards, and more. Guides readers
through preparation for the newest EnCase Certified Examiner (EnCE) exam
Prepares candidates for both Phase 1 and Phase 2 of the exam, as well as for
practical use of the certification Covers identifying and searching hardware
and files systems, handling evidence on the scene, and acquiring digital
evidence using EnCase Forensic 7 Includes hands-on exercises, practice
questions, and up-to-date legal information Sample evidence files, Sybex Test
Engine, electronic flashcards, and more If you're preparing for the new EnCE
exam, this is the study guide you need.
Performance Tuning for IBM Security Directory Server Annemarie Fitterer
2014-04-02 In today's highly connected world, directory servers are the IT
cornerstone of many businesses. These components of the corporate
infrastructure are the foundation of authentication systems for internal and,
more commonly, external user populations. Managing a directory server with
several hundred internal users is not all that difficult. However, managing a
directory server with several million external users in all 24 time zones
throughout the world is a much more daunting task. IBM® Security Directory
Server software can handle millions of entries, given the right architecture,
configuration, and performance tuning. However, that tuning can differ greatly
from tuning for a smaller server with only a few hundred thousand entries.
Managing and tuning a directory server of this size requires a change in
mindset. Tuning and performance must be a focus even before the hardware is
ordered. A proactive approach must be taken after installation also, including
the pretuning steps to better interface with other products to make
installations and migrations successful, and then regular maintenance to keep
the directory running smoothly. This IBM Redbooks® publication is the
accumulation of lessons learned in many different real-world environments,
including a 24-server fault tolerant configuration with more than 300 million
entries. The authors pooled their knowledge and resources to provide the most
comprehensive performance view possible, from hardware to software, sort heaps
to buffer pools, and table cardinalities. In large directory server
deployments, use this document as a guide for how to get the right fit for your
environment.
LPI Linux Essentials Study Guide Christine Bresnahan 2020-01-29 Provides a
solid foundation for those considering a career in IT—covers the objectives of
the new Linux Essentials Exam 010-160 v1.6 Linux is a secure, reliable, open
source alternative to costly operating systems such as Microsoft Windows. As
large organizations worldwide continue to add Linux servers, the need for IT
professionals skilled in Linux continues to grow. The LPI Linux Essentials
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Study Guide is a valuable resource for anyone preparing to take the new Linux
Essentials Exam—the entry-level certification from The Linux Professional
Institute (LPI) which validates knowledge of Linux concepts and applications.
Written by recognized experts on Linux and open source technologies, this
accessible, user-friendly guide covers desktop skills, the command line,
directories and files, networks, scripting, security, users and permissions,
and much more. Clear, concise chapters provide numerous hands-on tutorials,
real-world examples, color illustrations, and practical end-of-chapter
exercises and review questions. An ideal introduction for those new to Linux or
considering a career in IT, this guide helps readers: Learn the operation and
components of Linux desktops and servers Understand open source software,
licensing, and applications Configure networks, security, cloud services,
storage, and devices Create users and groups and set permissions and ownership
Use the command line and build automation scripts LPI Linux Essentials Study
Guide: Exam 010 v1.6 is perfect for anyone beginning a career in IT, newcomers
to Linux, students in computer courses, and system administrators working with
other operating systems wanting to learn more about Linux and other open source
solutions.
OCA: Oracle Database 12c Administrator Certified Associate Study Guide Biju
Thomas 2014-05-12 An all-in-one study guide prepares you for the updated Oracle
Certified Associate certification It's been nearly six years since Oracle
updated its cornerstone database software, making the demand for a
comprehensive study guide for the OCA 12c certification a top priority. This
resource answers that demand. Packed with invaluable insight, chapter review
questions, bonus practice exams, hundreds of electronic flashcards, and a
searchable glossary of terms, this study guide prepares you for the challenging
Oracle certification exams. Provides you with a solid understanding of
restricting and sorting data Walks you through using conversion functions and
conditional expressions Addresses displaying data from multiple tables,
manipulating data, database maintenance, and database backups and recovery
Explores the Oracle database architecture and discusses preparing the database
environment, creating an Oracle database, and managing the Oracle instance
Focuses on administering and implementing user security This must-have study
guide thoroughly prepares you to take the dramatically updated Oracle 12c OCA
exams.
OCA Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration Exam Guide (Exam 1Z0-821) Michael
Ernest 2013-05-10 A Complete Study System for OCA Exam 1Z0-821 Prepare for the
Oracle Certified Associate Oracle Solaris 11 System Administration exam with
help from this exclusive Oracle Press guide. In each chapter, you’ll find
challenging practice questions, a two-minute drill, and a chapter summary to
highlight what you’ve learned. This authoritative resource will help you pass
the test and will serve as your essential on-the-job reference. Get complete
coverage of all OCA objectives for exam 1Z0-821, including: Installing Oracle
Solaris 11 Managing boot environments Understanding ZFS and other Oracle
Solaris file systems Securing systems and files Managing users, groups, and
processes Administering the Services Management Facility (SMF) Configuring
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additional storage Adding and updating Oracle Solaris software Monitoring the
system with logging Administering process and kernel crash data Managing
network resources Administering Oracle Solaris Zones Electronic content
includes: Two practice exams with detailed answers and explanations
Teach Yourself Java for Macintosh in 21 Days Laura Lemay 1996-01-01 Takes a
tutorial approach towards developing and serving Java applets, offering stepby-step instruction on such areas as motion pictures, animation, applet
interactivity, file transfers, sound, and type. Original. (Intermediate).
MongoDB: The Definitive Guide Kristina Chodorow 2013-05-10 Manage the huMONGOus
amount of data collected through your web application with MongoDB. This
authoritative introduction—written by a core contributor to the project—shows
you the many advantages of using document-oriented databases, and demonstrates
how this reliable, high-performance system allows for almost infinite
horizontal scalability. This updated second edition provides guidance for
database developers, advanced configuration for system administrators, and an
overview of the concepts and use cases for other people on your project. Ideal
for NoSQL newcomers and experienced MongoDB users alike, this guide provides
numerous real-world schema design examples. Get started with MongoDB core
concepts and vocabulary Perform basic write operations at different levels of
safety and speed Create complex queries, with options for limiting, skipping,
and sorting results Design an application that works well with MongoDB
Aggregate data, including counting, finding distinct values, grouping
documents, and using MapReduce Gather and interpret statistics about your
collections and databases Set up replica sets and automatic failover in MongoDB
Use sharding to scale horizontally, and learn how it impacts applications Delve
into monitoring, security and authentication, backup/restore, and other
administrative tasks
Expert Oracle GoldenGate Ben Prusinski 2011-10-07 Expert Oracle GoldenGate is a
hands-on guide to creating and managing complex data replication environments
using the latest in database replication technology from Oracle. GoldenGate is
the future in replication technology from Oracle, and aims to be best-of-breed.
GoldenGate supports homogeneous replication between Oracle databases. It
supports heterogeneous replication involving other brands such as Microsoft SQL
Server and IBM DB2 Universal Server. GoldenGate is high-speed, bidirectional,
highly-parallelized, and makes only a light impact on the performance of
databases involved in replication. The authors share their experience in the
form of tutorials on designing and implementing all types of Oracle GoldenGate
environments. You’ll learn methods for tuning Oracle GoldenGate performance.
You’ll discover GoldenGate’s utility as a migration and extract, transform,
load (ETL) tool. You’ll learn to configure highly-available environments
involving GoldenGate, Real Application Clusters, and Data Guard. From
installation to design to implementation and troubleshooting, Expert Oracle
GoldenGate helps you master all aspects of using and applying Oracle GoldenGate
as the replication tool of choice in your environment. Explains all aspects of
using GoldenGate for replication Covers homogeneous, heterogeneous, and
oracle-solaris-11-administration-student-guide

14/19

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 3, 2022 by guest

bidirectional replication Shows the use of GoldenGate for data migration and
extract, transform, load (ETL)
PeopleSoft for the Oracle DBA David Kurtz 2012-03-02 PeopleSoft for the Oracle
DBA, Second Edition stands on the boundary between the PeopleSoft application
and the Oracle database. This new edition of David Kurtz's book is freshly
revised, showing how to tame the beast and manage Oracle successfully in a
PeopleSoft environment. You’ll learn about PeopleSoft’s Internet architecture
and its use of Oracle’s Tuxedo Application Server. You’ll find full coverage of
key database issues such as indexing, connectivity, and tablespace usage as
they apply to PeopleSoft. Kurtz also provides some of the best advice and
information to be found anywhere on managing and troubleshooting performance
issues in a PeopleSoft environment. The solid coverage of performance
troubleshooting is enough by itself to make PeopleSoft for the Oracle DBA a
must-have book for any Oracle Database administrator working in support of a
PeopleSoft environment. Explains PeopleSoft’s technical architecture as it
relates to Oracle Database Demonstrates how to instrument and measure the
performance of PeopleSoft Provides techniques to troubleshoot and resolve
performance problems
SAS 9.1.3 Intelligence Platform SAS Institute 2006 Describes the products that
need to be installed and the metadata objects that need to be created to
establish connectivity to data sources and targets. This guide also addresses
setting up shared access to SAS data.
The Practice of Cloud System Administration Thomas A. Limoncelli 2014-09-01
“There’s an incredible amount of depth and thinking in the practices described
here, and it’s impressive to see it all in one place.” —Win Treese, coauthor of
Designing Systems for Internet Commerce The Practice of Cloud System
Administration, Volume 2, focuses on “distributed” or “cloud” computing and
brings a DevOps/SRE sensibility to the practice of system administration.
Unsatisfied with books that cover either design or operations in isolation, the
authors created this authoritative reference centered on a comprehensive
approach. Case studies and examples from Google, Etsy, Twitter, Facebook,
Netflix, Amazon, and other industry giants are explained in practical ways that
are useful to all enterprises. The new companion to the best-selling first
volume, The Practice of System and Network Administration, Second Edition, this
guide offers expert coverage of the following and many other crucial topics:
Designing and building modern web and distributed systems Fundamentals of large
system design Understand the new software engineering implications of cloud
administration Make systems that are resilient to failure and grow and scale
dynamically Implement DevOps principles and cultural changes IaaS/PaaS/SaaS and
virtual platform selection Operating and running systems using the latest
DevOps/SRE strategies Upgrade production systems with zero down-time What and
how to automate; how to decide what not to automate On-call best practices that
improve uptime Why distributed systems require fundamentally different system
administration techniques Identify and resolve resiliency problems before they
surprise you Assessing and evaluating your team’s operational effectiveness
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Manage the scientific process of continuous improvement A forty-page, pain-free
assessment system you can start using today
Learning MySQL Saied M.M. Tahaghoghi 2007-11-28 Presents instructions on using
MySQL, covering such topics as installation, querying, user management,
security, and backups and recovery.
Programming Persistent Memory Steve Scargall 2020-01-09 Beginning and
experienced programmers will use this comprehensive guide to persistent memory
programming. You will understand how persistent memory brings together several
new software/hardware requirements, and offers great promise for better
performance and faster application startup times—a huge leap forward in byteaddressable capacity compared with current DRAM offerings. This revolutionary
new technology gives applications significant performance and capacity
improvements over existing technologies. It requires a new way of thinking and
developing, which makes this highly disruptive to the IT/computing industry.
The full spectrum of industry sectors that will benefit from this technology
include, but are not limited to, in-memory and traditional databases, AI,
analytics, HPC, virtualization, and big data. Programming Persistent Memory
describes the technology and why it is exciting the industry. It covers the
operating system and hardware requirements as well as how to create development
environments using emulated or real persistent memory hardware. The book
explains fundamental concepts; provides an introduction to persistent memory
programming APIs for C, C++, JavaScript, and other languages; discusses RMDA
with persistent memory; reviews security features; and presents many examples.
Source code and examples that you can run on your own systems are included.
What You’ll Learn Understand what persistent memory is, what it does, and the
value it brings to the industry Become familiar with the operating system and
hardware requirements to use persistent memory Know the fundamentals of
persistent memory programming: why it is different from current programming
methods, and what developers need to keep in mind when programming for
persistence Look at persistent memory application development by example using
the Persistent Memory Development Kit (PMDK)Design and optimize data structures
for persistent memoryStudy how real-world applications are modified to leverage
persistent memoryUtilize the tools available for persistent memory programming,
application performance profiling, and debugging Who This Book Is For C, C++,
Java, and Python developers, but will also be useful to software, cloud, and
hardware architects across a broad spectrum of sectors, including cloud service
providers, independent software vendors, high performance compute, artificial
intelligence, data analytics, big data, etc.
Expert Oracle Database 11g Administration Sam Alapati 2009-01-10 Sam Alapati's
Expert Oracle Database 11g Administration is a comprehensive handbook for
Oracle database administrators (DBAs) using the 11g release of the Oracle
Database. All key aspects of database administration are covered, including
backup and recovery, day–to–day administration and monitoring, performance
tuning, and more. This is the one book to have on your desk as a continual
reference. Refer to it frequently. It'll help you get the job done.
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Comprehensive handbook for Oracle Database administrators. Covers all major
aspects of database administration. Tests and explains in detail key DBA
commands. Offers primers on Linux/Unix, data modeling, SQL, and PL/SQL.
The Essential Guide to Telecommunications Annabel Z. Dodd 2019-03-19 “Annabel
Dodd has cogently untangled the wires and switches and technobabble of the
telecommunications revolution and explained how the introduction of the word
‘digital’ into our legislative and regulatory lexicon will affect consumers,
companies and society into the next millennium.” – United States Senator Edward
J. Markey of Massachusetts; Member, U.S. Senate Subcommittee on Communications,
Technology, Innovation, and the Internet “Annabel Dodd has a unique knack for
explaining complex technologies in understandable ways. This latest revision of
her book covers the rapid changes in the fields of broadband, cellular, and
streaming technologies; newly developing 5G networks; and the constant changes
happening in both wired and wireless networks. This book is a must-read for
anyone who wants to understand the rapidly evolving world of telecommunications
in the 21st century!” – David Mash, Retired Senior Vice President for
Innovation, Strategy, and Technology, Berklee College of Music Completely
updated for current trends and technologies, The Essential Guide to
Telecommunications, Sixth Edition, is the world’s top-selling, accessible guide
to the fast-changing global telecommunications industry. Writing in easy-tounderstand language, Dodd demystifies today’s most significant technologies,
standards, architectures, and trends. She introduces leading providers
worldwide, explains where they fit in the marketplace, and reveals their key
strategies. New topics covered in this edition include: LTE Advanced and 5G
wireless, modern security threats and countermeasures, emerging applications,
and breakthrough techniques for building more scalable, manageable networks.
Gain a practical understanding of modern cellular, Wi-Fi, Internet, cloud, and
carrier technologies Discover how key technical, business, and regulatory
innovations are changing the industry See how streaming video, social media,
cloud computing, smartphones, and the Internet of Things are transforming
networks Explore growing concerns about security and privacy, and review modern
strategies for detecting and mitigating network breaches Learn how Software
Defined Networks (SDN) and Network Function Virtualization (NFV) add
intelligence to networks, enabling automation, flexible configurations, and
advanced networks Preview cutting-edge, telecom-enabled applications and
gear–from mobile payments to drones Whether you’re an aspiring network engineer
looking for a broad understanding of the industry, or a salesperson, marketer,
investor, or customer, this indispensable guide provides everything you need to
know about telecommunications right now. This new edition is ideal for both
self-study and classroom instruction. Register your product for convenient
access to downloads, updates, and/or corrections as they become available.
Oracle DBA Mentor Brian Peasland 2019-03-29 New Oracle database administrators
can get off the ground running. This book helps you develop the ability to
think on your feet and move focus in an instant from arcane syntax details to
broad, corporate issues. Along the way, you will see how to create your first
database and implement best practices to ensure a well-running database system.
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What makes Oracle DBA Mentor different is that it also teaches you how to
obtain answers that are not found in this or other books. Focus is given to
creating a test bed and running test cases to examine hypotheses and prove out
solutions so you can be sure they work in production. Attention is given to
navigating product documentation and networking in forums and social media to
build your skills and a network to draw on when solving problems under
pressure. There are chapters of step-by-step technical content as well as
coverage of essential skills to succeed as a DBA no matter which database
engine you administer. By the time you are done reading this book, you will
have confidence to face many of the situations thrown in your direction. You
will know where to go for the answers you don’t yet know that you need. You’ll
be able to work and troubleshoot under pressure. You’ll know how to create a
database, institute backup and recovery procedures, secure the database and its
valuable corporate data, and acquire more knowledge as needed so you can run a
database to meet the needs of your organization. What You'll LearnInstall
Oracle Database with best practices Implement backup and recovery procedures
Understand the fundamentals of databases and data security Find answers to
technical problems using Oracle documentation, Oracle Support, and other
resources Patch and upgrade an Oracle database Who This Book Is For The novice
database administrator who wants help getting off the ground with their DBA
career, and in building the skills to let that career flourish in the long
term. Mid-level DBAs will also find the book helpful as they try to grow their
career to the next level. While the book is geared toward the Oracle platform,
database administrators from other platforms can benefit from the soft skills
covered in this book.
Solaris 10 The Complete Reference Paul Watters 2005-02-09 The Ultimate Resource
on Solaris 10. Includes full details on all the new features. Maximize all the
capabilities of Sun Microsystems' FREE, innovative, and powerful UNIX-based
operating system with help from this authoritative guide. Get full details on
installation, process and device management, access control and security,
networking, services, directories, and applications. You'll learn to take
advantage of the new features available in Solaris 10, including the rewritten
TCP/IP stack, the enhanced cryptographic framework, cross-platform
optimization, Linux interoperability, and much more. Whether you're new to
Solaris or migrating from Linux or Windows, you'll need this comprehensive
resource. Install and run Solaris 10 on UltraSPARC or Intel systems Manage
files, directories, and processes, and use shell commands Set up user- and
role-based access control Use the Solaris Management Console (SMC) to manage
users and groups Configure devices and file systems Implement efficient backup
and recovery services Enable system logging, monitoring, accounting, and tuning
Configure DHCP, firewalls, and remote access Work with DNS, NIS/NIS+, and LDAP
Enable shared file systems and printers using Samba and/or NFS Use Sun Java
System Application Server and Apache HTTP Server
Guide to UNIX Using Linux Michael Palmer 2007-08-16 Written with a clear,
straightforward writing style and packed with step-by-step projects for direct,
hands-on learning, Guide to UNIX Using Linux, 4E is the perfect resource for
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learning UNIX and Linux from the ground up. Through the use of practical
examples, end-of-chapter reviews, and interactive exercises, novice users are
transformed into confident UNIX/Linux users who can employ utilities, master
files, manage and query data, create scripts, access a network or the Internet,
and navigate popular user interfaces and software. The updated 4th edition
incorporates coverage of the latest versions of UNIX and Linux, including new
versions of Red Hat, Fedora, SUSE, and Ubuntu Linux. A new chapter has also
been added to cover basic networking utilities, and several other chapters have
been expanded to include additional information on the KDE and GNOME desktops,
as well as coverage of the popular OpenOffice.org office suite. With a strong
focus on universal UNIX and Linux commands that are transferable to all
versions of Linux, this book is a must-have for anyone seeking to develop their
knowledge of these systems. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
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